
 
 

Council Meeting_Jul04_2023 

 
 Author:  Councillor Robert Parks         Page 1 of 1  
 Date: June 26, 2023 

 

Motion following Notice of Motion – Village on the Lake Neighborhood Signage 

 

THAT Administration include funding for the replacement of the existing decorative wood 

street signs in the neighbourhood of Village on the Lake to be brought forward for Council's 

consideration as part of the 2024 budget deliberations.  

 

Background 

At the June 20, 2023 Council Meeting Councillor Parks served Notice of Motion to be 

presented for debate and vote at the July 4, 2023 Council Meeting. 

 

 


